
 
 
CENTRAL STATES ASSOCIATION OF SHRINE MOTOR CORPS  

SHOW BIKE COMPETITION 
 
The Show Bike Competition was started in 2001 to provide members that have bikes that they 
would not normally enter in Competitive Drill or Obstacle Course an opportunity to enter 
Competition.  

The Show Bike Competition is similar to the Show' Car Competition in regards to inspection and 
scoring.  

At present, there are no separate classes, and all bikes are judged as one general class.  

Scores of each bike in each Unit is added, averaged, and awarded bonus points as in Show Car 
Competition.  

Trophies are awarded for 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place.  

The Show Bike Class has grown each year, and discussion is held at each Mid-Winter Meeting 
in regards as to possibly providing separate classes for different types of bikes when the 
participation so dictates. 

  


